Bryn Offa Church of England Primary School



Rockwell Lane, Pant, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY10 9QR admin@brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk

Tel: 01691 830621 Fax: 01691 839232

Headteacher: Mr P Thompson



Thursday 20th October 2016

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Celebrate reading at Bryn Offa Book Fair

The Book Fair will be arriving in a school after Half Term, with lots of new children's books to browse and buy.

Come and join us!

When: 3.15pm to 4.15pm on Friday 4th November

3.15pm to 4.15pm on Tuesday 8th November and Wednesday 9th

November

The children will have a chance to look at the books on Monday 7th November during school time.

Where: The School Hall

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, there is sure to be a book for everyone.

If you can't make our Book Fair, try the discounted gift vouchers available at bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents. They are a great way to ensure your child doesn't miss out.

Don't forget that every book you buy can help to get free books for our school library!

Yours sincerely,

Mr P. Thompson Headteacher

